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Today the Korean missionaries battled cold weather to reach out to new people in Las Vegas. They are 
totally supportive of each other and so determined to find the people whom God has prepared. Every 
spare minute is spent going through their name lists and contacting their guests. They are here for such a 
short time, so every moment counts. 
 

 
 
Because of the cold weather and busy schedule, many of them are now feeling challenged physically. 
Some are catching colds and feeling a little weak, but they don’t show it. True Mother gifted beautiful 
cashmere scarves to all the sisters on the witnessing team today to help keep them warm. 
 
Today 13 American Unificationists joined the witnessing workshop. These amazing brothers and sisters 
dropped what they were doing and came from all over the country to support True Mother’s witnessing 
workshop. The new team members will be divided among the Korean teams, two per team, to help with 
witnessing and translation. As the Americans started arriving, the Korean teams became extremely 
excited about working together with them. They are so grateful to those who are showing up to help. 
 



 
 
Tomorrow they will start the day at the Shine City Project, cleaning the area around Lake Mead, and in 
the afternoon they will work with the Food Is Love project to feed the homeless. Please pray for the 
Korean, Japanese and American family members joining together to answer True Mother’s call. One 
thing is for certain: God is bringing a whole bunch of really cool people together! 
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